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Floyd Edwards

(719) 310-9182
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Treasurer
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Ken Grant
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Board Meeting 
July 14th 
July 22nd 
5:30 pm 

4770 Horizonview Dr. 
Colorado Springs, CO 

80925 
 

Save the Date: 

Payment Due – July 12th 

Late Fee Charged – July 26th 

 

Meter Read Date – July 31st 

SHUT OFF DAY – August 2nd 

($60.00 Reconnection fee) 

(Habitual Offender Additional $100.00 Deposit 

Required) 

Leak letters will no longer be sent out.  As your meter is upgraded, you will be able to track your 

water usage and set up alerts to monitor for leaks. To sign up to view your usage please visit 

https://eyeonwater.com/signup.  Meter upgrade must be completed to see usage with eye on 

water.  If you have new contact information, please notify us to ensure we can reach 

you to schedule your meter upgrade. You can also contact Becky at (719) 390-7000 ext 18 to 

schedule meter upgrade. 

 

• GFL’s Facebook page is a great resource for delays with trash service due to weather or 

holidays. 

• Pet safety during hot summer months is crucial.  Make sure to keep pets hydrated with 

fresh water available and shelter from the hot sun. NEVER leave them in a vehicle. 

• Although there are no water restrictions at this time, it is recommended to water up to 

three days a week before 10 a.m. or after 6 p.m. 

• Colorado Centre Fire Department is now on Facebook!  Here is the link: 

https://www.facebook.com/coloradocentrefire/ 

•  

https://eyeonwater.com/signup
https://www.facebook.com/coloradocentrefire/

